
 

 

 

  

Weekly News 
25th June 2021 

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds 
We have introduced the children to 

compound words, eg. starfish, 
windmill, lunchbox etc. We are also 
learning about syllables and reading 
and writing polysyllabic words, eg. 

children, tablet etc. As we are 
rounding up the year we are 

consolidating our learning of all 
sounds, digraphs and trigraphs too 
and are  practising writing them 

regularly. 

Maths
We have been consolidating our 
work on doubles, halves and odd 
and even numbers. We have had 

fun using pirates' coins and 
mermaids' jewellery to help us. 

You could have a go at sharing or 
halving at home with fruits or 

snacks.

Sports Day & Assemblies
We are planning to share our 

assemblies with you on Thursday 
8th July. The children are busy 
learning songs, poems and much 

more to show you! 
Our Sports Day will be on 7th 
July. Sadly, parents will not be 

allowed on site but we will upload 
photos and videos for you to see 

of course!

Forest Fun 
We have started Forest Fun. 

Please remember to bring 
wellies and/or suncream and 
hats if appropriate. If the 

weather is bad we will 
endeavour to fit a session in 

at another time.

This Week 
We have started a new 

text with a pirate theme: 
The Night Pirates. The 

children arrived in class to 
find  a rolled up treasure 
map with a message! We 
have been writing speech 

bubbles , simple sentences, 
and lots of phonic work has 

also been incorportated 
into the lessons.

Pirate Day
Arragh me Hearty!!!! Thank you 
all for your contributions! Our 

Pirate day is going ahead and will 
be on Thursday 1st July. We are 
hoping the children will dress up 

as pirates and enjoy a real 
swashbuckling day!

(Please remember to label the 
pirates gear.....we don't want 

Polly Parrot flying off with any 
left clothing!)


